
I recommend approving the following resolution directing the administration to 

propose the discontinuance of positions and/or programs for the next school year.  The 

school board approves the resolution each February authorizing the administration to 

review all programs and positions in developing budget recommendations for the next 

school year.  

 

RESOLUTION DIRECTING THE ADMINISTRATION TO MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS FOR 

REDUCTIONS IN PROGRAMS AND POSITIONS AND REASONS THEREFORE. 
 
 
 WHEREAS, the financial condition of the school district dictates that the school board must 

consider reduce expenditures, and, 

 

 WHEREAS, a reduction in student enrollment is possible, and, 

 

 WHEREAS, this reduction in expenditures and possible decrease in student enrollment may include 

discontinuance of positions and discontinuance or curtailment of programs, and, 

 

 WHEREAS, a determination must be made as to which teachers' contracts must be terminated and 

not renewed and which teachers may be placed on unrequested leave of absence without pay or fringe 

benefits in effecting discontinuance of positions, 

 

 BE IT RESOLVED, by the School Board of Independent School District No. 726, as follows: 

 

 That the School Board hereby directs the Superintendent  of  Schools  and  administration  to  

consider  the discontinuance of programs or positions to effectuate economies in the school district and 

reduce expenditures and, as a result of a potential reduction in enrollment, make recommendations to the 

school board for the discontinuance of programs, curtailment of programs, discontinuance of positions or 

curtailment of positions. 


